
  

 

 
GEECHEE SAILING CLUB’S 

UPCOMING SOCIALS 

& CRUISES 

Socials: 

Saturday, November 8, 

Change of Watch. 

 

Cruises: 

August 16-17 - Palmetto Bay 

Marina, Hilton Head Island. 

(Make reservations ASAP) 

You may go early on August 

15 to meet up with some oth-

ers at Daufuskie. 

September 5-7 - Safe Harbor, 

Beaufort - “After Labor Day 

Cruise.” (Make reservations 

ASAP) 

 

 

 

 

COMMODORE’S NOTE 

 

Our barbecue/inside regatta/swim party at the Allens’ home was a big hit.  

I think I counted 35 in attendance.  You will hear more about that in the 

September/October Rhumb Line.  Also, our own Carl Ericsson educated 

us in July on the sea mammals of the East Coast.  He had attended a con-

ference called SEAMAMMS and created a program to share with us.  

Thanks, Carl.  It was eye-opening. 

 

SPEAKERS 

Monday, August 11 - Connie Shreve, of the Savannah Barge Canal, will 

be our speaker. 

Monday, September 8, our own Pat & Joy Howard will entertain us with 

a report of their recent LOOP trip. 

Monday, October 13, Sarah Jones, the Executive Director of the Tybee 

Island Historical Society is returning to speak to us about Tybee Island.  

She spoke before about the lighthouse. 

Saturday, November 8, Change of Watch at the Savannah Country Club. 

Monday, December 8, Christmas Party at Marsh Harbor Clubhouse. 

 
CRUISES 

You will have received an email from Dawson about his ideas for an ad-

dendum to our Palmetto Bay Cruise August 16-17.  He has invited the 

Chatham Sailing Club to join us, rafting up or anchoring off of the com-

munity dock on Daufuskie Friday evening.  Then we would leave for Pal-

metto Bay early Saturday afternoon.  You will hear more details as it gets 

closer to time. 

 

Remember to make reservations for September 5-7 at Safe Harbor, Beau-

fort, for the “After Labor Day Cruise.” 

 

 

SAILING EVENTS 

 

Per Shane McCarthy of the SYC and Luke Spink of CORA: 

 

If you are interested in doing some offshore racing, the CORA Quicksil-

ver Cup and SYC Savannah Cup are great opportunities! 

 

These two races will be held back-to-back on the weekend of August 15-
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18.    

 

Boats will sail the Quicksilver Cup from Charleston to Savannah on August 15th, then sail the Savan-

nah Cup from Savannah to Charleston on August 18th. 

 

If you want to participate in both or just the Savannah Cup, use this link to sign up:  https://

charlestonoceanracing.com/regatta/qg5uPLRVti   

                                                 -Angela Margolit, Race Chair 

   

SOCIALS 

The barbecue/inside regatta/pool party was great fun!  You will see our beautiful entries for the regatta 

in the September/October Rhumb Line. 

 

 

For those flying this summer 

https://charlestonoceanracing.com/regatta/qg5uPLRVti
https://charlestonoceanracing.com/regatta/qg5uPLRVti

